
 
 

 
May 1st, 2024 

 
 

Linda Bridwell, Executive 
Director KY Public Service       
Commission 211 Sower Blvd.  
Frankfort, KY 40601 

 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 
 

Enclosed is Beech Groves Water System’s Purchase Water Adjustment 
application. Beech Grove Water System has received a decrease from their supplier 
Henderson Water Utility. The enclosed bill notice to this application will be printed 
on the bills for notification to customers pending Public Service Commission 
approval of this application. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Shelia Murphy 
Office Manager 
 


